
McKinney Independent School District 

#1 Duvall Street, McKinney, Texas 75069 

 
 
To:  Board of Trustees 
 
From:  Shawn Pratt, Superintendent 
 
Subject: Central Distribution Center (CDC) Delivery Truck Purchase 
  
Date: April 21, 2025 

 
 
CDC’s 2003 International Brand Delivery Truck needs to be replaced due to catastrophic 
engine and turbo system failures.  The district secured pricing for a 2025 International 
truck with a 26’ long box from Southwest International Trucks through the BuyBoard 
cooperative purchasing contract #723-23 for a total delivery cost of $135,596.22.  
Attached please find Southwest International Trucks Proposal for the truck and the box.  
The CDC utilizes three delivery trucks on a daily basis with a four-truck inventory on hand.  
The fourth truck is used as a back-up if one truck requires extensive repairs.  The fourth 
truck is also utilized by the Performing Arts and Athletic Departments for equipment 
delivery at scheduled UIL events. 
 

******** 
Impact Statement: N/A 

******** 
 
It is recommended: The Board approve Southwest International Trucks for the 
purchase of a new delivery truck for the CDC as presented. 
 

******** 
Resource Person(s):  Greg Suttle 
   

******** 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Shawn Pratt        Greg Suttle  
Superintendent      Chief Operations Officer 


